
 

 

Thank You For Choosing Us  
 

Dear Valued Client, 

 

We are honored that you trust us with the future of technology in your business.  As we get 
started, I want to let you know what to expect during the onboarding process.  We will not 
suggest major changes in your network setup for some time.  We will get to know your team 
and how they use technology.  We will handle your data and network operations with great 
care.  We will be transparent and open to any questions and concerns you may have during 
this transition.   

 

We are honored to be involved in your process and appreciate that you are considering us for 
your IT support needs.  

 

Thank You, 

 

  

Michael Borlaug, CEO 

 

 


